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Spring Terrace Newsletter 
Spring Terrace Public School  
A Community of Confident Learners 

573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW 2798 
T: 02 63654287 Email: springterr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

 

Term 3 Week 4 Tuesday 13th August 2019 

 
What’s on!! 

 2019 
Tuesday 20th Aug – Book Week Activities 
Thursday 29th Aug – Orange Eisteddfod  
Monday 2nd September – Life Education 

   Canteen this Week: Hutchinson Family   
 

Book Week – Next Tuesday!!!! 
Book Week is next Week. 
Our Book Week activities will 
take place on Tuesday 20th 
August, 2019. 
Students are to come as their 

favourite book character - it doesn’t 
have to be a superhero. 

The theme this year is 
“Reading is My Secret Power” 
 

School Photos  
School Photos were taken yesterday, a proof will be 
sent to the school for checking, once the class photo 
is approved, we will advise the day from when 
parents can order. A ‘shoot key’ will come home 
with the newsletter today, this is your reference 
information to order online.  
If you have any questions please ring 63423070 or 
email admin@cspnsw.com.au 

 
 

 

Canteen this Week - Friday 16th August:  The 
Hutchinson Family.   
 

P&C News – Bunnings BBQ this weekend!! 
Thank you to the parents that have so far offered to 
help out at the BBQ and also brought in drink 
donations. We probably have enough BBQ helpers 
but the more ‘hands on deck’ the better BUT we 
don’t have many drinks as yet, so donations of cans 
and water would be greatly appreciated. Please 
contact Belinda ASAP on 0466 725 431 if you can 
help out and drinks can be left in the staffroom until 
Friday afternoon when they will be picked up. 
 

P&C News 
150th Celebrations: Thank you to all that came to 
the meeting regarding the 150th Celebrations. We 
agreed to commence at 11.00am with the 
formalities and some food available along with 
children’s activities. The day will be more about 
having a reunion and celebrating the schools 150th. 
We will look at having a fair or open day at another 
time.  
Garden Beautification: The garden beautification 
team are meeting this Sunday around 10ish to work 
further on the project. Please contact Birgette on 
0401 662 099 if you are interested in attending. 
Thank you 
     P&C Committee 
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Teacher Training 
Today Mr Scott attended the Orange Principals’ 
Meeting and tomorrow Mr Scott, Miss Toovey and 
Miss Hutchison will take part in some training at 
school on measuring and tracking student 
achievement. 

Spring Into School  
Next Tuesday is Book Week. 
Don’t forget to dress your child 
up as a character from one of 
their favourite books. The 
costume doesn’t have to be 
extravagant, it can be whatever 
you can make or buy for your 
child to be able to participate. 
 

Absences 
Don’t forget to return any ‘pink absence slips’ that 
were attached to last week’s newsletter or contact 
the school. 
 

Library 
Please ensure that books are returned weekly. If 
your child wishes to borrow, then they need to have 
no overdue books outstanding! 
 
 

     ***** COMMUNITY NEWS ***** 
Orange Regional Conservation 
 Howling Winds 
The Annal Woodwind and Brass Extravaganza.   

Howling Winds is our annual celebration of the brass and 
woodwind with performances by Staff, Students and 
Ensembles. 
Featuring solo performances by brass and woodwind 
students as well as Woodwind, Saxophone, Flute and 
Symphonic Wind Ensembles. 
Saturday 17 August 4pm 
TICKETS ON SALE NOW! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Thank you to all of those family and community 
members who were able to make it to our Education 
Week Celebrations last week. It was great to see 
families working together and so many smiling 
faces. 
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